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TO:  	WorkSource Oregon Local Leadership Teams

FROM:  Karen Humelbaugh, Community Colleges and Workforce Development
	Andrew McGough, Worksystems, Inc.
	Jim Pfarrer, Oregon Employment Department

RE:	WorkSource Oregon Operational Standards:  Self-Assessment Results

Thank you for submitting your WSO Center’s self-assessment results in a timely manner.  The attached statewide reports provide us with a current view of your progress toward implementing the WSO Operational Standards.  From this perspective, we are able to look across the state to identify trends of progress and promising practices as well as offer technical assistance where needed.

Currently, the WSO Standards and Performance team are working with two local areas and their subject matter experts to create a feedback mechanism to share with the state that satisfies the intent of the standards.  We expect that mechanism to be available on the WSO Operational Standards website no later than May 31, 2016. 

It should be noted that the data in the attached reports are self-attested from each WSO Center and are not validated by the WSO Standards and Performance team.  

To track our collective progress toward full implementation, we will be collecting one more update on the YearONE Performance Checklist.  That will be due to wsostandards@oregon.gov by close of business on Friday, June 30.

 If you have any questions or concerns regarding the contents of this memo, please do not hesitate to contact the technical team at the same email.
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